
From: Carolyn Parrish 
Sent: Friday, April 4, 2025 3:02 PM 
To: Angie Melo <Angie.Melo@mississauga.ca> 
Cc: Diana Rusnov <Diana.Rusnov@mississauga.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Summary of Over-Contributions 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]  

 Hello Angie, 

Below is a summary table outlining the reasons for over-contributions from various 
contributors to the 2024 Mayoral By-election campaign. This information is intended to 
provide clarity for the Legislative and Election Campaign Finances Committee’s review. 

We have communicated with each contributor and provided them with guidance on 
submitting documentation to address these minor discrepancies. Our explanations have 
already been forwarded to the committee, and we are confident they will be sufficient to 
resolve these issues. 

If you require additional information or clarification, please let me know. 

Thank you, 
Carolyn 
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Contributor 
Over-
Contribution 
Amount 

                                                 Reason Notes 

Rajvinder Grewal                                      $900.00           Second $900 payment (May 7th, 2024) 
under Rajvinder’s name                  This was resolved with the clerk on December 11th, 2025, 
via email (attached).                                                                                                      should be attributed 
to his spouse, Shika Kasal.  

7.7




